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We have had one transport this month. We have spent a lot of time moving into the new
building and getting trained in on its systems. Everyone is very excited and grateful to be in the
new ESB.

Gloria Fennel is officially on the schedule and Alex is working out his last details. It looks
like we will have up to 3 students attend their final training week in Minneapolis and be ready to
take the National Registry exam in May.

We did receiver our Lucas Training by the Stryker training representative. People had lots
of questions and everyone attended. We are also setting up training for a new advanced airway
approved by our Medical Director. Once we are in the new building, we will get an instructor here
to sign us off on this new airway, the IGEL.

We held our first regular monthly meeting at the new ESB. We went through runs and
trained on the building. We also did some re-organization in the new building and ambulances.
Sarah and Jay did a tour of the exercise room and went over the rules.

[ have been working on updating our operational plan for the state and updating our
computer programs with Image Trend and our billing company. We are also going through
supplies this time of year and updating our spreadsheets for inventory control and expiration
updates.

The police chief. Fire chief and ambulance director have been having a weekly meeting to go
over building issues and plans. We are discussing the summer season, the open house, the donor
wall and a fundraiser.
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